## District 1-Hastings Brentwood Monthly Report For the May 4, 2016 meeting Public Safety Committee, City of Burnaby

## District 1 Report for the May 2016 PSC meeting

- Thieves are active and residents are experiencing break and enter and thefts.
- We have some success with vigilant residents and in two instances residents in District One were able to take
  and provide the RCMP with cellphone pictures of suspicious individuals. In one case the two well-dressed ladies
  in the photo were later arrested for break and enter.
- Mark your calendars for Saturday June 4, 2016 for Hats Off Day

Respectfully submitted Tony Wong, Chair, D1 CPAC April 27, 2016